
Sunday Janu2ry 17, 1965 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called on 

Sunday January 17, with 211 members present except 

Bro. Allen Dron. A motion was made by Bro. Heintz 

and second by Bro. George Griffin that we purchase 

an Humidifier for the Parsonage, price to be around 

$ 90.00 installed. Bro. Ambrose to install it. 

A motion was made by Bro. Heintz and second by 

Bro. MacPherson that we purchase 2 snow blowers 

or snow removers. One for the Parsonage and 
one for the church. Price to be around $150.00 each. 

Charles MacPherson 

Secretary 


